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Can not believe at 67 years of age, in our present state of ecological turmoil, we
even have to write these letters to our leaders and protective agencies any more.
Do the right thing when considering HOG FARM Corporations permits to build in our
NATURAL State. Hog farm-Natural State. Oxymoron statement. They do not go
together. We as a beautiful State make more money selling our Natural state than
we will ever benefit from becoming another North Carolina.
Do your home work well before permitting another one of these invasive corporate
farms in our state. Years down the road you will be very happy not to have mud on
your face, or hog manure.
Thank you for doing the right thing for our beautiful State.
Suzanne Hayes
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